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November 21, 2019 

 

 

Friday, November 22 

Professional Development Day (Pro D Day) 

No school for students 

 

Wednesday, December 4 

Primary Winter Concert 

(Kindergarten to Grade 2) 

See attached information 

 

Friday, December 6 

Pizza Day 

 

Friday, December 13 

Report Cards go home 

 

Friday, December 20 

Last day before Winter Break 

 

Monday, January 6,  

First day back after Winter Break 

Dino Lab Raffle 

Thank you to all our students who contributed 

fantastic Dino facts and Dino Riddles.   

A big thank you to the Dino Lab for their 

amazing presentations last week and their 

donation of the three family packs for our raffle. 

Congratulations to the following students who 

won a family pass to Dino Lab in Victoria! 

 Sarah A. , Ethan P. and Daniel H. 

 

Friday, Nov 22  

Pro D Day 

No school for 

Students 
 

Superintendent Visit 

This past Monday we welcomed 

Superintendent of Schools, Shelley 

Green, to Oaklands.  Mrs. Green 

took the opportunity to meet with 

members of our Climate Action Club 

led by teacher leaders Mrs. Liddell 

and Ms. Mueller.  Afterwards she 

spent time with Ms. Stead’s 

kindergarten class carving our 

totem pole.   

 

 



SAFETY REMINDER 

The weather is getting colder!  Please 

remember to send your children to school 

with appropriate clothing – warm jackets, 

toques, mittens, scarves, etc. and rain boots 

when it’s raining.  

 

 

 

 

 

Momma Mia – Tonight! 

Oaklands students who purchased tickets for 

the  Mamma Mia  performance  on  Thursday 

November 21, are asked to meet with Mrs. 

Westby or their assigned teacher supervisor in 

front of the McPherson Theatre on the 

right  hand, east side  of the building (closest 

to Centennial Square ) at 7:45 pm.  Mrs. 

Westby or their teacher supervisor will have 

their ticket. Parents are asked to meet in the 

same spot at approximately 10:45 pm to pick 

up their child and sign them out with the 

teacher supervisor.  

 

Totem in the TC! 

Our totem project will be featured in the 

Times Colonist this Sunday, November 

24th.  Check it out! 

 


